

6666 West Quincy Avenue
Denver, CO 80235-3098 USA.
Phone 303,347,6100
Fax 303,730,0851
http://www.awwarf.com
email: info@awwarf.com

June 25, 2003

Romie Mundy S.E. Region, American Water Works Service Co 1600 Pennsylvania Avenue Charleston, WV 25327-1906

Dear Mr. Mundy:

Please accept the enclosed certificate with plaque as a small token of our gratitude for the West Virginia Section's contribution to the Research Foundation in 2003. We hope you will display it proudly as a reminder of your support for drinking water research.

We appreciate the vote of confidence your contribution represents. We also appreciate the many research suggestions AWWA sections submit each year. These suggestions help us develop a research program that is truly responsive to the needs of the drinking water community.

Thanks again. I hope the Research Foundation can count on your continued support as together we work to advance the science of water!

Sincerely yours,

James F. Manwaring, P.E.

Executive Director

JFM:er